
Dear Board of Supervisors, 

 

We live on Nameless Lane in the Cleone community adjacent to a proposed major subdivision 

by developer Travis Swithenbank.  On April 8, 2021, a hearing was held with the Coastal Permit 

Administrator for a Boundary Line Adjustment, case B_2017-0043.  We disagree with the CPA's 

ruling on this matter and fully support Dr. Bill Schieve's appeal to the Board of Supervisors.  

Please give Dr. Bill Schieve's appeal your thorough consideration and acknowledge the many 

legal objections to the boundary line adjustment that his attorney presents. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Nicole and William Martensen 


